City of Midway City Council Regular Meeting
Tuesday, January 19, 2021, 5:30 p.m.

The regular meeting of the Midway City Council was called to order via teleconference by Mayor Grayson
Vandegrift and the following Council Members were present: Kaye Nita Gallagher, Sara Hicks, Logan Nance, Stacy
Thurman, Mary Raglin and Steve Simoff. Also present were Attorney Sharon Gold, City Clerk Cindy Foster, Asst.
Police Chief Rob Young, the Midway Messenger and the Woodford Sun.

New Business

Mayor Vandegrift presented an encroachment permit for Brian Lynch property on East Main Street. Council

Member Nance made a motion to approve the permit; Council Member Simoff seconded the motion; all in favor;
motion carried 6-0.

Mayor Vandegrift presented an encroachment permit for Johnnie Wilson property on West Main Street. Council

Member Hicks made a motion to approve the permit; Council Member Gallagher seconded the motion; all in favor;
motion carried 6-0.

The Council discussed 2021 Iron Horse Event Permit (scheduled for September 19, 2021). Council Member Thurman

made a motion to approve the permit; Council Member Raglin seconded the motion; all in favor; motion carried 6-
0.

Mayor Vandegrift presented the Mayor’s Annual Report for 2020. He also spoke about future projects for 2021.
Council Member Hicks presented a report for the Cemetery Committee.

Motion by Council Member Gallagher and seconded by Council Member Thurman to adjourn. (6:00 p.m.) Allin

favor; Motion carried 6-0.
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